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July 20, 2018                                  Transmitted by Email 
 
 
 
Ian Crooks 
Engineering Manager/Coastal Division 
California American Water 
511 Forest Lodge Road, Suite 100 
Pacific Grove, CA  93950 
 
Subject:  Monterey Peninsula Water Supply Project (MPWSP) Governance Committee Response to 
Cal-Am Notification #13 – Draft Requests for Proposals – MPWSP Fitch Park ASR Wells 5 and 6 
 
Dear Mr. Crooks: 
 
On July 18, 2018, the Governance Committee completed its review of Cal-Am Notification #13.  
After discussion and receipt of public comment, Governance Committee members Mary Adams and 
I voted unanimously to recommend that Cal-Am move ahead with issuance of RFPs for the projects 
listed below, and that the committee had no additional recommendations regarding the 
qualifications and selection criteria to be included in the RFPs. 

1. Fitch Park Aquifer Storage and Recovery Wells 5 and 6 Construction Contract, and 

2. Fitch park Aquifer Storage and Recovery Wells 5 and 6 Above Ground Facilities 
Design-Build Contract 

Thank you for providing regular updates to the Governance Committee on progress on the MPWSP, 
and for your continued cooperation to ensure the public is involved with decisions related to the 
project.   

Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Bill Kampe, Chair 
Monterey Peninsula Water Supply Project  
Governance Committee 
 
pc:  Lori Girard, California American Water 
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